
 
 

Crosthwaite Post Office 

at the Argles Memorial Hall, Crosthwaite 

The Memorial Hall Committee has been working hard behind the scenes to secure a Post Office 

Outreach service at the Hall. 

This will run every Monday (excluding Bank Holidays) from 8.45am until 10.15am in the Meeting 

Room and will start on 9th May 2022. 

The Post Office has allocated 90 minutes a week based on the number of customers accessing the 

previous service at the Punch Bowl. If more people use the new Outreach service the hours will 

increase but may reduce if the service is not well supported. 

 


